
WHITE COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES
September 7, 2021 PRESENT: ALL

514

BE IT REMEMBERED, that the White County Drainage Board held a meeting on Tuesday, September 7, 
2021.  The meeting was held at the White County Building, 2nd floor, Commissioners’ conference room 
beginning at 10:30 a.m. Drainage Board members present were: President Steve Burton, Vice President 
David Diener and Board Member Jim Davis.  Also, present were Surveyor Bradley Ward, Attorney 
George Loy and Board Secretary Jennifer Hill.
President Steve Burton called the meeting to order.

MINUTES

 Vice President David Diener made a motion to approve the minutes as presented for the 
meeting held on August 16, 2021, seconded by Board Member Jim Davis.
 Vote:  Unanimous (3 – For, 0- Against) 

There was short discussion with the board requesting permission to start conversation with landowners 
in regards to the C. Stoller Ditch, permission was granted.

There being no other business before the board, the meeting was adjourned.

____________________                  _________________________          ___________________
Steve Burton, President                        David Diener, Vice President                    Jim Davis, Member


